
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Limited Overseas travelling bursaries are available to members of the BSCCP who confirm they will 

be presenting an abstract at an overseas colposcopy meeting or conference. 

The amount is currently £750 and will only be payable on receipt of all three of the following 

documents: 

1. Confirmation of Registration at Meeting or Conference. 

2. Confirmation of Acceptance of an Abstract and invitation to present. 

3. Receipt for Travel Documents, e.g., Ticket Confirmation. 

Please email your documents to stepahnie.thomason@bwnft.nhs.uk  
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